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July 21, 2010 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 

Re:  Withdrawal of Duplicate Notification of Pro Forma Transfer of Control of Cable 
Landing License (SCL-T/C-20100721-000171, referencing SCL-LIC-19990301-00005) 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

As a result of a clerical error, a duplicate notification of a pro forma transfer of control was filed 
with respect to the above-referenced submarine cable landing license.  We respectfully request that this 
duplicate notification under file number SCL-T/C-20100721-00017 be withdrawn and that the 
Commission instead reference the notification of a pro forma transfer of control accompanying this 
letter. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any questions regarding this 

request. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

____________/s/_________________ 
Christopher C. Tai 
Stephanie A. Roy 
 
Counsel for Reliance Globalcom Limited 


